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Telephone: 0151-9248661                                                                                                    

Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website:www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com  
School Mobile Contact Number for Absence Reporting: 07860 003244 (text only) 

Covid Alert 

Please remember to inform school if your child has been for a PCR, whatever 

the result on our special email address covidalert@gcp.org.uk  

If you are sending your child into school when a family member has tested 

positive and you have not been advised to isolate by Track & Trace, please let 

school know. 

Please supply us with symptom type, symptom onset date, date of Lateral flow 

test if taken, date of PCR test and date the period of isolation will end – we 

have to report this information for every case. Thank you. 

 

Dog dirt in school 

Can parents please check children’s shoes before entering the school for dog 

dirt. Thanks 

 

Head Lice 

There have been several cases of head lice reported throughout the school. 

Please could you check your child’s hair over the weekend and treat if needed. 

Thanks 

 

ASD Diagnoses 

ADDvanced Solutions offer advice and support for parents of children recently 

diagnosed with ASD. Please go to https://www.addvancedsolutions.co.uk/our-

offers/autism-post-diagnosis.html. 

 

School Levy 21/22 

Thank you to those families who have paid the Archdiocesan Levy. As a 

school we have benefitted directly from this fund and if we do not receive the 

donations from parents/carers we will have to try to find it from our already 

tight budget. Thank you. 

 

Dinner Money 

We have a lot of outstanding dinner money this term. Could we please ask that 

all arrears and amount due up to the 22nd December are paid by Friday 17th 

December as we need to balance the accounts. 

 

Christmas Badges 
As a school, we ask that the children do not send Christmas cards to each other 

and instead they can make a Christmas badge for £1. The proceeds will be 

going into the school funds. Badges will be on sale from Monday 29th 

November.  
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Diary Dates 

 

 
 

Tues 14th Dec – 

RG Nativity 10am 

 

Weds 15th Dec –  
RHL Nativity 

10am 

 

Thurs 16th Dec - 

RZD Nativity 

10am 

 

Fri 17th Dec – 

RF Nativity 10am 

NEW Christmas 

Party 

 

Mon 20th Dec – 

Christmas Jumper 

Day 

Rec – Yr 6 

Christmas Dinner. 

 

Tues 21st Dec – 

Christmas Parties 

Star of the term 

 

Weds 22nd Dec –  

End of Term 

Finishing Times 

Reception -1.15pm 

Yr 1&2 - 1.20pm 

KS2 – 1.30pm 
 

 

mailto:covidalert@gcp.org.uk
https://www.addvancedsolutions.co.uk/our-offers/autism-post-diagnosis.html
https://www.addvancedsolutions.co.uk/our-offers/autism-post-diagnosis.html

